
“Thank you”, generous Rotarians 

About three years ago and in lieu of 
flowers our members made 
contributions upon the death of Bev 
Thomas, wife of former member 
Brian, towards a future project in the 
Solomon Islands, compatible with 
Bev’s interests. The Club also 
contributed.  

Both Brian and his wife were, and Brian still is, heavily involved in the Days for 
Girls project in the Solomon Islands, particularly with maintenance of sewing 
machines.  

Recently, Brian brought to our attention the needs of Sister Ceci Oli and her 
team who are teaching and training women on the Days for Girls kits. Needs 
included four sewing tables, two cupboards, a bookshelf and a wardrobe 
enabling training to be conducted in her home. Sister Oli lives on the island of 
Auki, six hours boat travel from Honiara. She thanks us very much for the funds 
(AUS$2,000) which enabled these purchases.   


